

Cereal Cafés by Vicky



What's the most amazing breakfast food in the world? For me, it's cereal! It's tastier than eggs and it's more interesting than bread.

Now you can have breakfast at a cereal café! It's called 'Rainbow' and it is in Oxford in the UK. It has 123 different cereals and thirty different types of milk! Inside, the café looks like a bedroom because there are chairs and beds to sit on. You can enjoy British and American cereals. Kids usually drink hot chocolate, but their parents prefer tea or coffee. Its opening hours are 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., so you can have breakfast all day. You can also book kids' parties here!



There's also a cereal café, 'Fantastico', inside a big department store in Boston in the USA. This café has twenty-two different cereals. OK, that isn't as amazing as the cereal café in Oxford. But there is a surprise – they serve cereal with ice cream. It isn't breakfast – it's dessert! I'd like chocolate cereal with vanilla milk, please!

Your comments:
Which café would you like to visit? What would you like to try? Write to me.

1 Read the blog about cereal cafés. When can you go to a cereal café in Oxford? Choose the correct answer.

- a all day ☐
- b only in the morning ☐
- c only in the afternoon ☐

2 Read the blog again. Circle the correct answer.

- 1 The 'Rainbow' / 'Fantastico' UK cereal café is in Oxford.
- 2 There are 123 / 30 different types of milk at the café in Oxford.
- 3 The cereal café in Oxford is like a bedroom / kitchen.
- 4 It's open eleven / twelve hours a day.
- 5 The cereal café in Boston is in a shop / restaurant.
- 6 They serve ice cream in the café in Boston / Oxford.

3 Read the blog again. Complete the sentences with one word in each gap.

- 1 Cereal is tastier than eggs.
- 2 Bread isn't as _____ as cereal.
- 3 You can _____ hot chocolate, tea or coffee in the café.
- 4 People organise kids' _____ at the cereal café.
- 5 There are _____ types of cereals at the café in Boston.
- 6 Vicky wants _____ milk on her cereal.

4 Read the blog again. Circle the correct answer.

1 What is Vicky's favourite breakfast food?



2 Which menu is from the cereal café in Oxford?



3 What do kids usually drink at the cereal café in Oxford?



4 What's the surprise at the café in Boston?



5 What would Vicky like?



5 Answer Vicky's questions in the blog.

I would like to visit the cereal café in _____.

I would like to try _____.